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4™ February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers
Learning Visit to MAC- Vamos Theatre- Dead Good- 9*" February 2022

We are delighted to inform you that we have planned a learning visit to the MAC (Midlands Art Centre)
based at Cannon Hill for year 11 Drama students to watch a Vamos Theatre production on Wednesday
9™ February. This will take place within the school day.

Students will leave in the morning after registration and after some prior preparation for the trip, return in
the afternoon. Students will watch the play and then stay in the MAC afterwards, to have their packed
lunches. We will be travelling to the venue on either the school minibus or taxi. A member of staff will be
accompanying any students travelling by tax or minibus.

Students will need to be in full Rockwood Academy uniform including lanyards and bring with them:

e a3 packed lunch
e water bottle
e pen

School packed lunches will be provided for students who receive free school meals.

Students will analyse and evaluate the play in their Drama lessons, as this will be the performance that they
will write about as part of their GCSE Examination in May. Although we do hope it will be an enjoyable
experience, it also holds great value for their learning and exam preparation. We hope all students can
attend and get the benefit of this fantastic learning opportunity.

Please complete the attached form and return it to the school office.
Kind regards —

Ry S

Mr G Williams Ms K Rimmington-Singh
Senior Headteacher Teacher of Drama
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